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Matters relative to Army Corps of Engineers opinion regarding soccer fields

SUMMARY:
Mayor Graham has been notified that the Army Corps of Engineers is not going to agree with the TN
Department of Environment and Conservation on the issue of wetlands being disturbed six years ago
at the soccer complex without a permit.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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